
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
GRANTS UPDATE 

 
MEETING DATE: May 15, 2025 
 
FROM:  Jacob Bermudez, Grants Manager 
    
SUBJECT:  Grants Update  

 

HPUD Update to Board: 

 

Estancia Park is now open and operating at normal hours 

State representative from the California State Parks Department conducted an onsite visit on 
May 7th, 2025 as part of the grant requirement for Children’s Park.   

HPUD has been selected for funding for the Shade for Success through the Imperial Valley 
Community Foundation.  

HPUD submitted an application for the Tree for All Through the Imperial Irrigation District for 
potential Greenbelt project.  

HPUD has begun the advertisement of the Water Pipeline project and will conduct a pre-con on 
May 7th.   

HPUD has been in contact with state consultant regarding the reallocation of additional funding 
for Water Pipeline Project and the Estancia Irrigation Efficiency project. 

 

Respectfully,  

Jacob Bermudez  
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